Robert Seitz

As a life long Alaska with 80 years residency in Alaska and one who lived where there was no
electricity I support the use of microreactors in Alaska. I am also an electrical engineer and have
been promoting their use for the last 5 or 6 years. As this project moves forward it is imperative that
a good program of information and education about microreactors is made fully available to all
Alaska's. I have stated elsewhere that microreactors are a good choice for many locations in Alaska
even if concern for CO2 was not present. The microreactor when supported by wind, solar and
other variable sources can have their lives extended greatly to stretch out the time before refueling.
I believe that given enough energy, an amount well beyond what it takes just to survive,
communities could support local business and industry. As this project moves forward we still need
to listen to the people as many of them have seen failed projects because of the lack of knowledge
about Alaska. Robert Seitz, PE



